
                 Very Merry Newsletter December 2018 
 
Merry Christmas 
 
We would like to wish all our Little Sunbeams and their families a very Merry Christmas and 
a Happy 2019.  
 
A few reminders….. 
 
Christmas Party / Parent Event 
Our Christmas Party / Event for all children and their parents is on Tuesday 18th December 
10.30am to 12 noon. 

 Our usual Tuesday session runs alongside this, so all Tuesday children can arrive at 
their normal start time. Tuesday parents then return at 10.30 and collect their child 
from the main playroom. 

 All other children and their parents arrive at 10.30am and go straight to the Sports 
Hall.  

 Please remember to bring cakes for our cake sale and pennies to buy a drink and a 
cake and maybe purchase some of our bird friendly reindeer food! 

 
Thank you to everyone who has donated £2 or more towards the cost of the event.  
 
Last day of Term 
As previously notified our last session of the year is on Friday 21st December. Preschool 
closes at 12 noon on this day. 
 
Committee Meeting 
Our next committee meeting is on Tuesday 29th January at 8pm.  All parents are welcome 
to attend. Please ask for details.  
 
Dates for your diary 
Christmas Party/ Parent Event – Tuesday 18th December 10.30 to 12 noon 
Last Session of 2018 – Friday 21st December – 9am to 12 noon 
Christmas Break – Monday 24th December to Friday 4th January 2019 
Deadline for receipt of Year R Applications  15th January 2019.  
Committee Meeting – Tuesday 29th January 2019 
February Half Term – Monday 18th February – Friday 22nd February 2019 
Easter Holiday – Monday 8th April to Monday 22nd April 2019 
May Bank Holiday – Monday 6th May 2019 
May Half Term – Monday 27th May to Friday 31st May 2019 
Last Day of the Academic Year – Tuesday 16th July 2019 


